
Dean Goodrich to Visit Us 
WE understand that Miss Annie Goodrich, 

D.Sc., late Dean, Yale University School of 
~ ursing, is planning to visit Europe in the near 
future, and will be in London during May and 
June. Should these plans materialise, Bedford 
College and the College of Nursing, in connec­
tion with their work for international students, 
are hoping to include a course of lectures b:y 
Dean Goodrich in the programme of the Spedal 
Course in Public Health and General Nursing, to 
be held at the College of Nursing from :May 27 
to June 8. A warm welcome will await Dean 
Goodrich from her many friends in London, who 
no doubt will take this opportunity of organising 
many educational " discussions " during her stay. 


